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Foreword

The Sixth Workshop on RF Superconductivity was held at CEBAF from
October 4 to 8, 1994, two years after the Fifth Workshop convened at
DESY. The workshop was attended by 170 people from 13 countries.

The workshop was divided into laboratory talks (one day), review talks (two
mornings), and poster contributions (two afternoons), and invited talks on
Sfuture developments (two days). Tours of CEBAF were offered every day
during the lunch break.

We would like to thank all of the authors for their delivery of camera ready
manuscripts. We would like to acknowledge the Local Organizing Committee:
Isidoro Campisi, Larry Doolittle, Peter Kneisel, Julie Leverenz, Viet Nguyen,
Larry Phillips, Charles Reece, William Schneider, Joe Susta and Linda
Ware. Our thanks also goes to Katrin Lando of DESY (conference secretary
in 1992) for her insight and assistance before and during the conference, and
our own conference secretary, Julie Oyer, and her assistant, Karin Garner, for
coordinating all aspects of the workshop and the preparation of the
proceedings.

Ronald M. Sundelin
CEBAF
June 1994
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